
PLANNING DEPARTMENT C O U N T Y  O F  S A N T A  C R U Z

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 701 OCEAN STREET SANTA CRUZ. CALIFORNIA 95060
FAX (408) 454.2131 (408) 454-2580

May 11, 1998

Agenda: May 19, 1998

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: SCHEDULE A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE BUENA VISTA
SOIL MANAGEMENT/STOCKPILE PROJECT PROPOSED BY COUNTY
PUBLIC WORKS

Members of the Board:

On December 1, 1997 the Planning Commission referred Application 97-0309 (Buena
Vista Soil Management/Stockpile Project) to your Board without making a
recommendation on the project. This project is a Level 7 project which requires
consideration by your Board for approval. At their December meeting, the Commission
directed Planning staff to have a Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (SEIR)
prepared for the project before scheduling a hearing date for your Board to consider
the project.

The Supplemental Final EIR has now been released and a copy has been delivered to
each Board member. It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board schedule a
public hearing to consider this matter on your afternoon agenda on June 9, 1998.

Planning Director

RECOMMENDED:

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer

cc: John & Violet Rocha, Property Owners
Patrick Mathews, Public Works
Interested Neighbors 53


